
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE:
Sunday March 6, 2016 6:00 am to 

 Thursday March 10, 2016 6:00 pm

WETUMROAD
Information and updates for the 2015 - 2016 season

South End

UPDATE  Posted March 4, 2016

In anticipation of mild temperatures over the next few days, the Wetum Road will be 
closed on the noted dates and times.

The gates at the north and south entrance of the road will be blocked to prevent 
tra�c from entering onto the Wetum Road beginning on Sunday March 6, 2016 at 
6:00 am 
to Thursday March 10, 2016 at 6:00 pm.

If you have plans to travel on the Wetum Road this weekend, please adjust your plans 
accordingly.

Thank You for your patience and understanding.

                                 www.moosecree.com 


